

Student Survey Form

Thank you for participating in the IN OUR BACKYARD Teens Against Trafficking presentation!

Please have participating students complete the following <u>Student Survey</u> within a week of the presentation and email the number of participants and dates presented to <u>info@inourbackyard.org</u>. The survey takes approximately ten minutes to complete. A student survey follow-up report will be emailed to the appropriate school contact.

Student Surveys may disclose a situation of "child abuse," defined as any action (or lack of action) that endangers or harms a child's physical, psychological, or emotional health and development. All IN OUR BACKYARD staff are recognized as mandated reporters and will report known or suspected child abuse immediately or as soon as practically possible. IN OUR BACKYARD will follow current regulations and guidelines for the reporting of abuse.

Please reach out to our Prevention Specialist, Kellie Stamm, for any questions at 541-264-5812 or our office phone at 541-639-5008.

We appreciate your commitment to protect youth and prevent human trafficking. Thank you for linking arms in the fight!

Cheryl Csiky

Cheryl Csiky
Executive Director
IN OUR BACKYARD
cheryl@inourbackyard.org
541-639-5008
www.lnOurBackyard.org